
 

 

  

16 January 2020 

 

To Our Valued Customers,  

 

Mar-Bal, Inc. confirms our current glass reinforced composite products, and molded in metal 

inserts, are in compliance with European Union Regulation REACH SVHC-205 as of 16 January, 

2020, named REACH, Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals. 

 

Mar-Bal, Inc. has not intentionally added any substances that are listed under REACH during the 

production of our products.  

 

In accordance to Mar-Bal’s philosophy of quality excellence, we make continuous effort to 

ensure all raw materials comply with REACH. Please feel free to contact me if you need further 

information. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Larry Landis,  

Vice President, Materials Technology  


